
The recital line-ups are posted on the hallway bulletin board in the studio. These will not
be posted to our website. Changes have been made since they were first posted in

October. Please check to make sure:
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RECITAL INFORMATION

Your dancer’s name is listed in the correct class(es)
Your dancer’s name is spelled correctly
Your dancer has enough time to change costumes between dances (4 routines or more)

If you have been dancing with us for
5 or 10 consecutive years, please

notify the office so that we can honor
you at recital. 5-year dancers will
need to bring us one of your first

dance shoes (preferably ballet or jazz)
by April 1st for us to make you an

award. The shoe should be brought in
a Zip-loc bag, labeled with the

dancer’s name.

5 & 10year dancers 
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CALENDAR

January 6- Classes resume
February 17- 2025-2026 Registration
& 2025 Summer Registration opens
for current families
February 17-21- Picture Week (no
classes)
March 17-21- Closed for Spring Break
May 5&6- Tech Rehearsals at HCU
May 30 & 31- Recitals at HCU

02/02

PICTURE WEEK & COSTUME CHECK

Picture week and costume check will take place February 17-21st. More
information, as well as your dancer’s scheduled time, will be announced in

the February newsletter. No regular classes will be held this week.

MISCELLANEOUS

This is a good time of year to check
your child’s dance shoes to make

sure they still fit. If they need new
ones, be sure you know what

color/style is required for recital
before purchasing. Be sure to label

all belongings.

new year, new
office hours

We are so excited to welcome Paige
Dennis to the MDC family as our new
Office Coordinator! Ms. Kathy has become
our Manager of Registration and Finance,
and will continue to assist you with all of
your account needs. Ms. Paige will serve as
our Office Coordinator, working with our
families and staff in the afternoons. Be sure
to stop in and introduce yourself!

With the addition of an office staff
member, this means that we are able to
offer additional office hours! Our new
office hours are:

Monday-Thurdsay 10:00am-9:30pm
Friday 10:00 am-7:00pm


